


         

determined to be candidates for a CARES Act emergency grant. Finally, grant award amounts 

were set in a consistent manner based upon each applicant's AY2020 expected family 

contribution and enrollment percentage. Eligible students with the highest levels of need 

received a second award in the fall of 2020. 

The following table presents the final 2020 CARES Act expected family contribution (EFC) 

mailto:deanofstudents@hamline.edu

